
Orange County Fire Authority

Notice

Date: October 10, 2002

Subject: Inspection Scheduling

Effective November 11, 2002 the Inspection Scheduling office will schedule inspections on an
AM/PM basis. Inspections conducted before 7:30 AM, and all overtime inspections will still be
scheduled a specific time. Final fire sprinkler inspections for plan types PR430 (2.23) and PR435
(2.24) will no longer require the contractor to be present during the inspection provided approved plans
and job card are on site.

For additional information, call 714-573-6150


